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Comments: Regarding proposed timber harvesting and other forest work in the Ferncroft area of Wonalancet NH:

I am not opposed to the type of responsible timber harvesting the USFS oversees. In the instance of the

Wonalancet Ferncroft project however I am concerned this project poses a significant conflict with the recreation

resource which has becoming far more important there in recent years. Its hard to believe that usage of this road

by logging trucks and equipment which passes through a highly used parking lot  can be done without significant

conflict with the recreation use and without creating a significant safety hazard. Please cancel or revise the plan

to address these issues.

 

 

 

 


